
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception o f  the  Royal Embassy o f  Saudi Arabia in  Japan 
on the  o ccasion o f  the  50t h Anniversary 

o f  the  Establishment o f  the  Diplomatic Re lations 
be tween Japan and Saudi Arabia. 

 
On Tuesday, April 12, 2005, H.E. Mr. Faisal H. Trad, Ambassador of Saudi Arabia in  
Japan, will receive the guests of the Kingdom to celebrate the 50th Anniversary of 
deep and strong relations between Japan and Saudi Arabia. 
Ambassadors from more than 100 countries, Diet Members, Government Officials, 
representatives from Arabic companies and from the Islamic community, media 
representatives and executives from Japanese companies, will be greeted in the 
Peacock Room of the Imperial Hotel. 
 
In relation with this historical year among 2 countries, the Embassy is commemorating 
such with the following events. 
 
April 12t h  
The kick-off reception hosted by the Embassy on April 12th, 2005, to which V.I.P. persons 
from official and private sectors as well as business and journalists will be invited. 
 
May 8t h  
His Royal Highness Crown Prince Abdullah bin Abdul Aziz Al Saud Horserace Cup in 
Tokyo Race course. 
 
September 9t h

“Saudi Day” stages within the activities of EXPO 2005, Aichi, Japan. 


